
Halloween Costume Guidelines 
for Monday, October 31st  

Principal Nuskin and Assistant Principal Wood would like dressing up on Halloween at Pacific Trails to 
be a positive experience for all.  All students must adhere to the following expectations: 
 
• Costumes must conform to the Pacific Trails Middle School Dress Code (see website for details). 
• Costumes may not be demeaning to any ethnic group, race, religion, nationality, disabilities, 

gender (boys as girls and vice versa), or individual (staff or student) at the school. 
• Costumes may not cause a disruption or distraction to the school program, i.e. no skimpy or 

revealing costumes (French maids, nightwear, bathing suits, etc.). 
• No weapons, toy weapons, or props replicating weapons are to be brought to school. 
• No props or equipment that are unsafe. 
• Costumes must not impair a student's vision or movement. 
• Costumes may not show obscene materials or prohibited substances. 
• No masks are permitted. 
• If you are not sure, don't wear it! If you have questions, contact Principal Nuskin or Assistant 

Principal Wood. 
• Although students may choose to wear glitter or different colored paint in their hair, spray cans 

are not allowed on campus.  
 

**Students who are not dressed appropriately for school will be required to contact a parent for a 
change of clothes. 
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